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When and where this incident 
occurred: 
Ohakuri Power Station, lunchroom 
1/08/2018 
 

Brief description of incident: 
 

Whilst removing heated food from the 
microwave oven the dish caught and 
tipped the contents over the workers face.  
Microwave Oven was situated on top of 
the fridge in the lunchroom. 
 
Worker was off work for 5 days as a result 
of injuries received. 
 
 

 

Learnings: 
 

All microwave oven locations across Mercury were  be checked and any in high positions are 
to be removed immediately to bench height. 

 

 
 

 

For further information about this safety notification, please refer to Synergi Life incident 12875 , or 
contact Chris Savage, H&S Manager Hydro Operations.                                                                                               

Date issued: 13/08/2018 

Please discuss this Safety Alert with workers at your next tool box or team meeting 

 

Scalds to face whilst removing hot liquid from 

Microwave Oven 


